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I have lived in Oregon since 1988, and have been voting by mail since it was first 

introduced. I have found it convenient, safe, and a good way to make considered 

decisions. Abolishing it would be ridiculous. The preventions against fraud are 

rigorous, and I am confident that my vote is protected. There is no rational reason to 

repeal it. 

 


